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As a life long resident of Ontario, I had never considered my little town to be in 
despair or a state of emergency. As I have gotten older, it has increasingly come to 
my attention that we are in fact a town in despair. And as of late, with drugs and 
homelessness running rampant, we are a town in a state of emergency. Our people 
deserve nice things. Our kids deserve a safe town, with things for them to do and a 
place for them to go. They really deserve nice things more than anyone. This money 
could really change the lives in this town for the better. 


